Laguna Madre Water District
105 Port Road
Port Isabel, Texas 78578

Port Isabel Wastewater Treatment Facility Outfall Extension
Bid No.: WW-16-09-02

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

Sealed Bids for the construction of the Port Isabel Wastewater Treatment Facility Qutfall
Extension will be received by Laguna Madre Water District at their office at 105 Port Road, Port
Isabel, TX 78578 where Bids will be received, until 2 PM local time on September 15, 2016, at
which time the Bids received will publicly opened and read. The Project consists of extending
the existing outfall by approximately 5,507 feet.

BIDDING DOCUMENTS

The Issuing Office for the Bidding Documents is: Laguna Madre Water District, 105 Port Road,
Port Isabel, TX 78578; +956-943-2626, Charles Ortiz, District Engineer, COrtiz@LMWD.org.
Prospective Bidders may examine the Bidding Documents at the Issuing Office on Mondays
through Fridays between the hours of 8 AM - 5 PM, and may obtain copies of the Bidding
Documents from the Issuing Office.

Electronic-plans & specifications on a USB flash drive may be purchased for a non-refundable
fee of $25.00. Bidders may print plans from true-scale electronic files. Scales accuracy of prints
can be confirmed via graphic scale on the drawings.

Flash drives may be obtained in person or by mailing a written request along with a check for
the stated amount.

Bidding Documents may be examined at Valley branches of the Associated General
Contractors (AGC) and McGraw-Hill Construction Dodge; the office of Laguna Madre Water
District, 105 Port Road, Port Isabel, TX 78578, on Mondays through Fridays between the hours
of 8 AM - 5 PM and the office of the Engineer, Carollo Engineers, 8911 N. Capital of Texas
Hwy, Suite 2200, Austin, TX, on Mondays through Fridays between the hours of 8 AM - 5 PM.

PRE-BID CONFERENCE
A pre-bid conference will be held at 2:30 PM local time on August 24, 2016 at the Laguna

Madre Water District office at 105 Port Road, Port Isabel, TX 78578. Attendance at the pre-bid
conference is highly encouraged but is not mandatory.



